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Dear reader,

First of all, I would like to wish all our friends and DGL members a happy, healthy and suc-
cessful 2014! I am sure many of you already have fixed dates and venues on their schedules,
which are hopefully both obligatory and relaxing. I assume that you, being an active reader of
laser international magazine of laser dentistry, are not only interested in new technologies and applica-
tion concepts, but you also wish to participate in direct discussions with speakers and users at
our WFLD (World Federation for Laser Dentistry) Congress on 2–4July in Paris. 

Scientists, practitioners and postgraduate students from all parts of the world will meet in
Paris to exchange their latest findings and opinions as well as controversial problems. It will be
your decision whether you let yourselves be charmed by either the various wavelengths or Paris’
irresistible flair. 

It is my special pleasure to welcome you all in the name of the WFLD board and the Paris or-
ganizational team to this year’s most exclusive laser event.

Looking forward to meeting you in Paris

You’re sincerely,

Prof. Dr Norbert Gutknecht

Welcome to
Paris 2014

Prof. Dr Norbert Gutknecht

Editor-in-Chief


